
From: Staha, Karen ­ ETA 
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2009 5:09 PM 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: Draft Summary Report for Advisory Group 

Dear Advisory Group Representatives: 

Attached for your review and comment are the draft minutes from the March 5 
WRIS Advisory Group conference call. 

The Power Point presentation for the WRIS Operator‛s Technical Review was 
electronically distributed prior to the conference call; if you would like a copy, 
please request it via e-mail to WRIS@dol.gov. 

If you have any comments on the draft minutes, please send them to 
WRIS@dol.gov. We would appreciate receiving any comments by Friday, March 
27, 2009. 

Thank you in advance for your review of the draft minutes; please let us know if you 
have any questions. Also, as noted in the minutes, please remember to vote on the 
proposed Charter; thank you to those states that have already done so. 

Have a great weekend! 

Karen 

Karen A. Staha 
Director, Division of Performance Accountability 
Office of Performance and Technology 
US Department of Labor/Employment and 
Training Administration 

CC: WRIS State Contacts
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